It's been a long time since we
visited- -and the seasons have changed.
There's a nip in the air and bits of
color are appearing in the trees. It
kinda renews abody's faith to look
around and know that nobody but the
Almighty above could make the world
of nature so gloriously beautiful in the
fall.

Helen Sanders, seamer of Plant
#1, wants to share her graham crack-
er and pineapple cake recipe with you.
It's real good--and not hard to make,
either.

Graham Cracker And
Pineapple Cake

2 Sticks butter
11/2 or 2 Cups sugar
5 Eggs
2 Tsp. baking powder
2 Tsp. vanilla
1 Cup sweet milk
1 Cup chopped pecans
1 Cup angel flake coconut
1 Box graham crackers (lb. box)

Cream butter and sugar, addeggs,
baking powder, vanilla and milk. Beat
mixture and add nuts and coconut.
Crush graham crackers and stir in
until thoroughly mixed. Bake inthree
8 or 9 inch pans at 325° yntil dark
brown and set.

Filling
1 Stick butter, melted
I Box confectioner's sugar
1 No. 2 can crushed pineapple, drained
Mix sugar, butter and drained
pineapple. Spread between and on top
of cool cake layers.

BLOODMOBILE

Twenty-six employees of Adams-
Millis plants in High Point volunteered
to give blood at the August and Septem-
ber visits of the Red Cross Blood-
mobile. Plant #2, in Mt. Airy, was
represented by ten donors at a recent
Bloodmobile visit there.

Those giving in High Point were:
Virginia S. Coggins, Evelyn Cox,
Willie Osborne, Frances Wood, Esther
Lowe, Effie Patton, Ethel R. Davis,
Ronald Robbins, Claude S. Eddinger,
Susie Grainger, Frank Dingler, Lou-
etta Rothrock, Ben Hair, Helen Dailey,
Pauline W. Ellis, George Sledge,
James M. Woollen, Jesse Millis and
Manzeline Smith. Volunteering but
rejected were: Mary M. Smith, Gracie
Tysinger, Ethel Graves and Rebecca
Bean.

Volunteering from Plant #2 were:
Conrad Bell, Jack Hodge, Revel
Young, Carvin Easter, Bill Hayworth,
Floyd Jones, Lettie June Easter,
Lillie Midkiff, James Thompson and
Bobby Easter,

Congratulations to Lottie Davis
who became a member of the One-
Gallon Club at the July visit. Lottie
is a seamer in Plant #7.

The next Bloodmobile visit to
High Point is scheduled for October 19
and 20 at the Y. W.C. A.
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